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Zadar, Croatia 

 

A brief update for those of you who were unable to attend the recent meeting in Zadar .... 

 

First, thanks to all participants and to the tireless organizers, especially Damir and Gosia Cavar, 

but also their students and colleagues, and to Dunja Brozovic, for making it a very successful 

(and enjoyable) meeting! 

 

Second, next year will be in Chicago. Lenore Grenoble and/or Victor Friedman will be providing 

information about the meeting as it becomes available. 

 

Third, there were two proposals for 2011: Aix-en-Provence and Ohrid. This will need to be 

resolved by the Chicago meeting. People spoke on behalf of both venues. 

 

Fourth, JSL 17 is now out, it is a special double issue on sociolinguistics. If you are a paid 

member you should be receiving it soon. Speaking of which ... it is important that subscription 

memberships be kept up to date. For details, see: http://www.slavica.com/jsl/index.html 

 

Finally, and on that same theme, please encourage your students and colleagues to join SLS if 

they are not members. 


